
From: Phelps, Annie L <Annie.Phelps@scdmv.net>
To: Turnipseed, Cyndycturnipseed@sccommerce.com
CC: Valenta, ValVal.Valenta@scdmv.net

Laganelli, John FJohn.Laganelli@scdmv.net
Young, DanielDYOUNG@sccommerce.com
Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/1/2016 3:18:33 PM
Subject: Re: One more try - international license information

Hello Cyndy,

Val is on his way to the Senate and I am currently in a meeting.  However, I can give you a call 
afterwards so you can update me on the information you learned yesterday.  Then Val and I will give 
you a call tomorrow to discuss Title 56.

Whatever works for you is fine.

Thanks,
Annie

Sent from my iPad

On Mar 1, 2016, at 2:54 PM, Turnipseed, Cyndy <cturnipseed@sccommerce.com> wrote:
 

Annie and Val,
Do the two of you have a moment to talk this afternoon or in the morning?  I would like to update you on the 
information I learned yesterday.  Also, I have spent the morning reviewing Title 56 of the SC Code and have a 
few questions and ideas about our next step.
 
Thanks!
 
 
Cyndy Turnipseed
Legal Counsel
SC Coordinating Council for Economic Development
1201 Main Street, Suite 1600
Columbia, SC 29201
803-737-0095
 
 
 
From: Phelps, Annie L [mailto:Annie.Phelps@scdmv.net] 
 
Sent: Monday, February 29, 2016 9:46 AM
 
To: Turnipseed, Cyndy <cturnipseed@sccommerce.com>; Valenta, Val <Val.Valenta@scdmv.net>
 
Cc: Laganelli, John F <John.Laganelli@scdmv.net>; Young, Daniel <DYOUNG@sccommerce.com>; Pisarik, Holly 
<HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
 
Subject: RE: One more try - international license information
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Cyndy,
 
Val and I sat down on Friday and made a few minor changes. 
 
For the letter we deleted “no longer meets such provisions and becomes a permanent” and added “effectively 
becomes a”; and we deleted the last paragraph since it’s not needed.  Everything else you added in the letter we 
can live with.
 
Also, Mr. Young requested earlier that the letter go out under Mr. Laganelli’s signature.  So we also made that 
change.
 
On the website information, we removed the example because we felt that was causing a lot of confusion.  Your 
changes in the first paragraph are fine. 
 
Please provide your comments on modified language
 
Regards,
Annie Phelps
Director, Procedures and Compliance
SC Department of Motor Vehicles
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
From: Turnipseed, Cyndy [mailto:cturnipseed@sccommerce.com] 
 
Sent: Friday, February 26, 2016 4:09 PM
 
To: Valenta, Val <Val.Valenta@scdmv.net>
 
Cc: Laganelli, John F <John.Laganelli@scdmv.net>; Young, Daniel <DYOUNG@sccommerce.com>; Phelps, Annie 
L <Annie.Phelps@scdmv.net>; Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
 
Subject: One more try - international license information
 
Annie and Val,
I have made one more attempt to try to make changes that would be acceptable to DMV but also provide 
comfort to the international employees of Volvo.  Please take a look and let me know what you think.  I have not 
shown this language to anyone at Volvo, so I don’t know if it will give them complete comfort but hopefully it 
will at least help.
 
I appreciate your help.
 
 
Cyndy Turnipseed
Legal Counsel
SC Coordinating Council for Economic Development
1201 Main Street, Suite 1600
Columbia, SC 29201
803-737-0095
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